
	
  

	
  

	
  
Birthdays	
  
Ian	
  –	
  June	
  12	
  
Tiffanie	
  –	
  October	
  11	
  
Emilyn	
  –	
  November	
  22,	
  2010	
  
Sophia	
  –	
  December	
  20,	
  2012	
  
	
  
Anniversary	
  –	
  July	
  5	
  
	
  
Email:	
  	
  irowley@paoc.org	
  
	
  
	
  
In 2012 we embarked on an incredible journey to Cambodia with our 
family.  God has placed a strong call on our lives and we love living out 
that journey every single day!  Some of the areas of ministry we pour 
ourselves into are; teaching at the Cambodian Bible Institute, managing 
and running a student drop in center at the second largest university in 
Phnom Penh, administering the Child Care Plus program which has 
grown to over 350 children as of 2015, a team member on the Children's 
Committee for the country, and mentoring church planters.  Emilyn and 
Sophia are flourishing where God has placed us and are part of the 
ministry with us.  God has been doing great things and we are seeing 
much fruit to the work being done.  Thank you for being a part of it all and 
believe with us for great things!	
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